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22nd Street Closure

As a part of the expansion of the Health Sciences District Campus (Children’s Mercy is part of the District), 
22nd Street will be reduced to one lane and/or completely closed between Campbell and Charlotte streets 
beginning Sept. 30 lasting possibly until February 2020.

Beginning Sept. 30, construction requiring lane closures on 22nd Street between Campbell and Charlotte 
streets will be narrowed to a single lane between Sept. 30 and Oct. 4. (These dates are tentative; if there 
are changes, updates will be communicated). Please consider using an alternate route during this time.

In addition, all traffic lanes both east and west are scheduled to be closed between Oct. 14-27. Those who 
normally take the 22nd Street exit off Highway 71 to reach Charlotte will have to use another route.

Here are some suggested alternatives. You should follow whatever route works best for you and allow 
for extra travel time.

Coming from the North:
71 Highway south to 22nd Street exit
Turn right (west) on 22nd St. and drive one block to Campbell St.
Turn right (north) on Campbell St. and drive one block to 21st St.
Turn left (west) on 21st St. and drive one block to Charlotte St.
Turn right (north) on Charlotte St. and drive two blocks to 19th St.
Turn left (west) on 19th St. and drive three blocks to Oak St.
Turn left (south) on Oak St. and drive three blocks to 22nd St. 
   where Oak becomes Gillham Rd
Turn slight left on to Locust to Adele Hall Campus

Coming from the South:
71 Highway north to the 29th St./27th St. exit
Go straight through the intersection at 29th St. and stay in the 
   right lane to 27th St.
Turn left (west) on 27th St. and drive approximately 14 blocks to Gillham Rd.
Turn right (north) on Gillham Rd. to Children’s Mercy Adele Hall Campus

We appreciate your patience and flexibility as we continue to 
bring better healthcare to our community.


